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2015 Omnibus Budget Public Hearing
Details:  The 2015 Fall Omnibus Budget Public Hearing was to provide Council opportunity to
consider public testimony. The public hearing followed a brief presentation by staff about the 2015
Fall Omnibus Budget.
Presenter:  Cathy Huber Nickerson, Finance Director
Recommended Action:  Staff recommends City Council conduct a public hearing and deliberate
about the 2015 Fall Omnibus Budget.
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